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From: Price David

Sent: Friday, November 09, 2007 1:06 PM
To: gary.f.lexa@power.aistom.com

Cc: Davis Brent; Jones Steve; Ballard Mike
Subject: Jackets

Gary,

I spoke with our executives yesterday about the jacket issue and was told there is no issue
with them (logo or otherwise) so they can be distributed if you wish. Thanks.

Regards,

Dave
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From: Price David

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2007 6:45 AM
To: Downey William

Cc: Bundren Gail

Subject: Alstom

Bill,

Alstom (Lexa) told me yesterday that they bought winter jackets in August 20886 for KCPL folks
but KCPL management told them that we were not allowed to wear them. Therefore they remain
in storage. Brent told me that Mike C. has an issue with garments that have both KCPL and

Alstom logos on the them. Is this the company position? Do you want to see a photo of the
front of the jacket?

It is quite normal for field folks to wear outerwear with supplier logos on it. Lexa said
these jackets cost

about $15e each ( and are still in their shipping boxes) so assuming they can be worn at the
site, your approval to accept them per our code of conduct is also requested.

Sorry to bother you with such a seemingly simple matter but ot appears this is a very
sensitive subject.

Regards,

Dave
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